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Twenty�Third Sunday in Ordinary Time�

�

Perhaps it’s time to think a bit about the Anointing of the Sick.  Those of us who are a bit older may 

have grown up calling this sacrament with the name of Extreme Unction.  The name says it all.  It was 

anointing given when a person was about to die.  Because we looked on the sacrament in that way, 

many of us grew to fear this sacrament.�

�

But now we have a new name for the sacrament and a new understanding of its purpose.  It is now 

called the ‘Anointing of the Sick’.  We now see it as a sacrament of healing.  The Anointing of the Sick 

is a gift given to us to continue the healing ministry of Jesus.  And so we should be asking the priest for 

this sacrament with a sense of hope and expectation.  After all, it promises healing.�

�

All of us have to deal with sickness, either in our own lives or in the lives of those whom we love. we 

also know that there are many different aspects of being sick.  When we are not feeling well, we are not 

able to do what we usually do.  In fact, if the sickness is severe, we may experience severe limitations.  

This can be the most difficult aspect of illness for many people.�

�

When we are restricted in our activities, we sometimes feel less of a person.  We may even look on 

ourselves as a burden.  It is at this point that we need to remember the love that Jesus always carries 

in his heart for each one of us, no matter how we feel about ourselves.  The Anointing of the Sick 

assures us that we are still loved and cared for, no matter how we may feel physically or emotionally.  

Jesus has given us a wonderful gift in this sacrament.  It is to be treasured, not feared.�

�

Peace,�

Fr. Michael�

Our Parish Mission Statement: We, the people of St Rita Parish, �

strive to encounter Christ in one another, become disciples and proclaim him to others. �

Memorial Service for Aborted Children�

at Holy Cross Cemetery, Milwaukee�

�

On Saturday, September 18, pro�life Americans throughout the country will gather at the gravesites of 

aborted babies and other memorial sites dedicated in their honor for the ninth annual National Day of 

Remembrance for Aborted Children.  Solemn vigils will be held at these sites to commemorate the more 

than 60 million children who have lost their lives to legal abortion since 1973, and to remind our society 

of the humanity of the preborn child.  Please join us for the memorial service in our community:�

�

Event:� National Day of Remembrance for Aborted Children�

When:� Saturday, September 18, 11:00 AM�

Where:�Holy Cross Cemetery in Milwaukee �

� (Block 17, Section F, 7301 West Nash St. Milwaukee, WI, 53216)�

�

More Info: info@ProLifeWI.org or call 262.796.1111�

�

Together let us remember the victims of abortion and pray for a final end to this injustice in our land 

during the National Day of Remembrance for Aborted Children.�
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Parish Activities�

�

MONDAY 9/6�

� Parish Office Closed�

�

TUESDAY 9/7�

�

WEDNESDAY 9/8�

�

THURSDAY 9/9�

�

FRIDAY 9/10�

� Parish Office Closed�

�

SATURDAY 9/11�

� 3:30 PM Reconciliation � �

� Church�

�

SUNDAY 9/12�

�

THANK YOU!!!�

�

Your generosity is greatly appreciated!!!�

�

Weekend of August 29�

�

Envelopes (60 donors)� $3,664.00�

�

Plate (loose cash)� $278.00�

�

Total Contributions� $3,942.00�

Ministers�

September 11 & 12�

�

Lectors�

�

4:45 PM� Myra Fox�

� � Dennis Collins�

�

8:00 AM� Rosemary VanTreeck�

� � Jean Weaver Peterson�

�

10:30 AM� Georgiana Donohue�

� � Nino Martinez�

�

Eucharist�

�

4:45 PM� Lee Kaiser�

� � Nancy Mayer�

� � Mary Simon�

�

8:00 AM� David Eberle�

� � Lisa Olesen�

� � Barb Schmitz�

�

10:30 AM� Katie DeGroot�

� � Donna Dombrow�

� � Edith Martinez�

� � Kevin McCabe�

� � Cathy Ramage�

�

Altar Servers�

�

� Not at this time.�
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Pray for Our�

Parishioners�

�

Courage & Protection�

for those serving in the�

Armed Forces�

�

LT Jack L. Ramage (Navy)�

CPT Eric Ramage (Army)�

LT Colonel Geoff Gorsuch (Army)�

AC2 Michael Clingaman (Navy)�

�

Comfort & Healing�

for the homebound,�

those who are ill &�

for their caregivers�

�

Rita Adamczyk, John Allison, Bill 

Atkinson, Kay Bauer, Eva Brittelle, 

Claude Caldwell, Linda Fidler, Karen 

Garbo, Bud Gorecki, Cathy Gross, Rita 

Hejny, Jack Hollow, Sylvia Hultman, 

Scarlet Johnson, Joan Kral, Richard 

Lannoye, Donna Larsen, Helen 

Lindgren, Patrick Livingston, Jim Long, 

Ann Johnson Lorenzini, Jerry Lui, 

Sarah Marquardt, Gabrielle Lee 

Martinez, Andrew Mattes, Dolores 

Meza, Berneice Otis, Jean Pawlak, 

Mark Quinn, Riley Rocque, Troy 

Salchow, Tom Scherr, Melissa Smith, 

Cathy Suchla, Marlene Theisen, Judi 

Tomachek, Nick Torzala, Don & Rose 

Veselik, Dorothy Waltenberger, Kathy 

Weber, Warner Williams, Lou Woodfill 

and Kathy Zambo�

�

Comfort & Peace�

for our Deceased &�

their loved ones�

�

Bonnie Bresciano, 93,�

passed away on August 24.�

Mass of Christian burial�

was held on September 2.�

Mass Intentions�

�

Saturday 9/4�

� Vigil Mass: 23

rd

 Sunday in Ordinary Time�

� 4:45 PM  For our living and deceased parishioners�

�

Sunday 9/5 23

rd

 Sunday in Ordinary Time�

� 8:00 AM  † The family of Bob & Frances Noll�

�

� 10:30 AM  † William Schaefer Family�

� by Don and Ann Dunst�

�

Monday 9/6�

� No Morning Mass�

�

Tuesday 9/7�

� 8:00 AM  † Lawrence & Edith Altenbach�

� by their family�

�

Wednesday 9/8 The Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary�

� 8:00 AM  † Catherine Fulmer by her mother�

�

Thursday 9/9 St. Peter Claver, Priest�

� 8:30 AM  † Rosemarie Kroes by Family & Friends�

�

Friday 9/10�

� 8:00 AM  † Marie Konicek by her family�

�

Saturday 9/11�

� No Public Morning Mass�

�

� Vigil Mass: 24

th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time�

� 4:45 PM  † Becky Olley�

� by her husband Ken and Family�

�

Sunday 9/12 24

th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time�

� 8:00 AM  For our living and deceased parishioners�

�

� 10:30 AM  † Jim Wunsch by his wife Bonnie & Family�

Parish Office 

Closed on Monday, 

September 6�

�
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Sunday� Is 35:4�7a/Ps 146:7, 8�9, 9�10 [1b]/Jas 2:1�5/Mk 7:31�37�

Monday� Col 1:24�2:3/Ps 62:6�7, 9 [8]/Lk 6:6�11�

Tuesday� Col 2:6�15/Ps 145:1b�2, 8�9, 10�11 [9]/Lk 6:12�19�

Wednesday� Mi 5:1�4a or Rom 8:28�30/Ps 13:6ab, 6c [Is 61:10]/Mt 1:1�16, 18�23 or 1:18�23�

Thursday� Col 3:12�17/Ps 150:1b�2, 3�4, 5�6 [6]/Lk 6:27�38�

Friday� 1 Tm 1:1�2, 12�14/Ps 16:1b�2a and 5, 7�8, 11 [cf. 5]/Lk 6:39�42�

Saturday� 1 Tm 1:15�17/Ps 113:1b�2, 3�4, 5a and 6�7 [2]/Lk 6:43�49�

Next�

Sunday�

Is 50:5�9a/Ps 116:1�2, 3�4, 5�6, 8�9 [9]/Jas 2:14�18/Mk 8:27�35�

Mass Readings � Week of September 5�
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�

Religious Ed News�

�

Schedules and Registration Forms for 2021�2022 are on the web site: www.st�ritas.org�

�

We are planning to have in person classes this fall.�

�

Contact Rachel at kroesR@stritaracine.org�

if you have questions about our program.�

Hurricane Ida Response�

Catholic Charities is assisting areas damaged by 

Hurricane Ida, and can use your help.�

�

Catholic Charities is deploying disaster response 

experts to provide direct assistance to communities 

that have been recently been damaged by Hurricane 

Ida.  They will also identify long�term recovery needs.�

�

For natural disasters that impact U.S. territories, 

Catholic Charities USA is the official domestic relief 

agency of the U.S. Catholic Church.�

�

Please give generously by going to:�

� https://www.catholiccharitiesusa.org�

�

Earthquake in Haiti�

When tragedy strikes, such as the recent earthquake 

in Haiti, with heavy hearts we wonder what we can do 

to help.�

�

The latest from Catholic Relief Services is that the 

death toll continues to rise, and more than 12,000 

homes were either damaged or destroyed.  Much help 

is needed.�

�

Donations can be made at:�

� https://archmil.givingfuel.com/haitian�relief�2021�
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Saint Peter Claver�

Feast day September 9�

�

Have you ever been really, really thirsty? Maybe you 

were hiking or mowing the yard on a hot summer day. 

Maybe you just came in from the playground or off the 

basketball court. Think how good a drink of cold water 

would be. If some kind person brought you water, 

how would you feel? Peter Claver was that sort of 

person. Peter felt he was called to be a missionary. 

When he was 29 years old, Peter left his home in 

Spain and went to Cartagena (in what is now 

Colombia), South America. There he continued his 

studies and was ordained a priest.�

�

Cartagena was a busy city, but its economic success 

came from dealing in human misery. Cartagena was 

the main market for the slave trade in the New World. 

Hundreds of thousands of people were brought there 

from Africa, herded into warehouses, and auctioned 

off to the highest bidder. They had been captured, 

chained together, crowded onto ships, and neglected 

during the long journey to South America. The 

conditions were so terrible that an estimated one�third 

of the captives died during the journey.�

�

Whenever a ship carrying Africans arrived in port, 

Peter was there. He would hurry down with a jug of 

water, and a basket full of medicine, fruit, bread, and 

clothing. He would greet the slaves by giving them a 

drink of water. His first concern was to tend to their 

human needs�to ease their suffering and somehow 

restore their sense of dignity. He saw the suffering 

Jesus in the people he served. And he heard in their 

cry: “What you do for others, you do for me.” Peter 

nursed many back to health and, while they were in 

warehouses awaiting their sale, he told them that 

Jesus loved them and gave them the sacraments.�

�

Peter Claver could not eliminate the strong hold that 

slavery had on society. The hearts and the 

consciences of many people had been so hardened 

that they refused to see this evil of slavery in their 

midst. But Peter did what he could. He tried to be a 

visible sign that the African slaves were indeed 

human beings, children of God. By bringing the love 

of Jesus to them, he was laying the foundations of 

justice and charity for the future. During his 40 years 

in Colombia, Peter Claver baptized nearly 300,000 

Africans.�

�

A man of deep prayer, unbounded energy, and 

steady devotion, Peter Claver realized that it was his 

relationship with Christ that nourished his spirit and 

gave him the courage to go on when so many 

problems surrounded his work. When he died the city 

that had opposed so many of his efforts honored him.�

�

https://www.loyolapress.com/catholic�resources/saints/saints�stories�for�

all�ages/saint�peter�claver/�

Mount Mary Starving Artists’ Show�

�

On Sunday, September 12, we will hold the 51

st

 

Starving Artists' Show at Mount Mary University.  

All of the show's admission proceeds support 

students at Mount Mary.  The show is put on 

through the hard work of our alumnae volunteers.�

�

Don't miss this year's Starving Artists’ Show, 

featuring over 190 artists with original artwork for 

$100 or less.�

�

For more info, please visit: mtmary.edu/sas�

�

Mount Mary University is a private Catholic 

university with all�women undergraduate 

programs and co�ed graduate programs.�

�

2900 North Menomonee River Pkwy�

Milwaukee, WI 53222�4597�


